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15 November 2024 
 
tradinghaltsmelbourne@asx.com.au 
 
Request for Trading Halt to be lifted 
 
We refer to the request for a trading halt on 12 November 2024 to allow the company to 
finalise a project update to the market. 
 
Further work on the project update is required which we estimate will be completed within 
approximately a month and an announcement will be made at that point. 
 
The Company confirms it is compliant with Listing Rule 3.1. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ross Kennedy 
Company Secretary 
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